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I would like to write in opposition to SB 348  

 

This bill is an obvious gut and stuff attempt to push through a revamped measure 

114.  

 

The Courts have decided to enact a temporary restraining order while they determine 

the Constitutionality of 114.   

 

Please sideline this until the courts have had their say on the matter.  

 

I believe this will be found unconstitutional. Current Supreme Court decisions have 

set forth a new standard.   

 

NYSRPA v. Bruen will require that “the government must affirmatively prove that its 

firearms regulation is part of the historical tradition”  

 

The History of Oregon has allowed for the possession and use of standard capacity 

magazines for as long As I can remember. It is not right to suddenly make it a crime 

to possess these common use magazines.    

 

Ramming this legislation through is a disservice to Oregonians. It is an overreach by 

legislators hell-bent on stripping Law abiding Oregonians of their rights.  

  

This entire bill is ill conceived, it will not reduce crime, it will only punish law abiding 

Oregonians.   

   

The Increase In fees for this scheme will impact those who are least able to Pay. 

Single mothers, people of color and those who fall into lower income brackets are 

suddenly unable to protect their very lives.  


